
MA 154, Spring 2007 
 
The only calculator allowed for use on exams or quizzes in 
MA 154 is a single-line TI-30.  The two-line TI-30, along 
with all other brands and models, is not allowed.   
 
Pictured below are the two most common TI-30 calculators.  
Do not buy or bring the wrong one to class.  Older models of 
the single-line TI-30 are acceptable. 
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If you have any questions, please direct them to Tim Delworth, 
delworth@math.purdue.edu, 494-7914. 


